THE WAY

FATHER'S DAY

Today we held our Father's Day Breakfast.

Thank you to everyone who came along and made it a fun morning. It was great to see dads and
grandads enjoying breakfast with one another.

There were also lawn games to play and some photo frames to enjoy!

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 3


https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img72240jpg

Father's Day Stall

On Thursday, we held our Father's Day Stall in the Junior School library. The students enjoyed picking
gifts to buy.

Thank you to our Parent Community Network for their hard work in setting up and running the stall. We
couldn't do it without you!
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